
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  
Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 
To:  College Principals 
  Heads of School 
 
Subject: Moderation of Coursework 
 
Date:  14th May 2020 
 

 

The MATSEC Examinations Board has decided that due to the current circumstances, moderation of all 
coursework presented by school candidates will not be conducted for the 2020 Main/First session of 
examinations. MATSEC will be accepting the marks as given by the school. You may wish to return all 
coursework to the respective students. 
 
Kindly note that the above applies for any coursework of non-vocational subjects presented at SEC, 
Intermediate or Advanced level. 
 


